# From the Leadership Team

Dear BAIS Families,

Thank you for supporting your children through the end of this third quarter. As we move into the fourth quarter next week, and on to Spring Break the week after, here are two announcements which we hope you will find useful.

#### March 29-April 1 BAIS Online School

We are aware that a high number of staff and student families will travel during Spring Break. As an additional safety precaution for our staff and students, the BAIS campus will be closed for the first week, March 29-April 1. Staff members who have traveled and require quarantine will work from home and all classes (PK3-12th grade) will be taught online.

MARCH	
12	Third Quarter Ends/ Half Day
15	Fourth Quarter Begins
18-19	WWW/SEW
19	Half Day
22-26	Second Semester Break
29 - April 2	All Classes Virtual – Campus Closed

Facilities will remain available and on campus school opportunities will resume for Preschool 3-K and Grades 6-9 on Monday, April 5 Please contact your child's teachers with questions about assignments and Google meet details. We appreciate your continued cooperation and understanding.

#### Rapid Antigen Swab Testing Schedule for Teaching Staff

Thanks to a recent donation of top-tier swab testing kits by a group of very generous BAIS families, our teaching staff will be tested weekly until the end of the school year. This is a measure we are willing to take so as to ensure greater safety for our staff and students. Please know that for many of our teachers, this process is quite uncomfortable. If you are so inclined, please share with them your appreciation for their dedication to your child's education and well-being! Here at BAIS, our students are our top priority.

## Elementary SEW/WWW

Parents, please check your email and WhatsApp for information about SEW/WWW for your student next week. We are SO very excited about our special Zoom meetings coming up and hope to see all of our elementary students there!



Thank you!

### **Drama Announcement**

Wednesday, March 17

FULL CAST - no elementary



We will be doing headshots so please look nice, bring a hairbrush, and wear a plain dark shirt with no writing, logos, or patterns on it.

------

# **Updates from the Guidance Counselor**



Check out this list of schools!

#### **Congratulations to Bryan Hermawan!**

**Bryan** has been accepted to Savannah College of Art and Design (SCAD) in the United States. Make sure to congratulate them when you see them around... your Google Meet.

